
 

 

 

Summer Fair 
We are having our Summer Fair on Sunday 3rd 

June 2018 from 1-4pm at the Nettleton Village 

Hall and in the school grounds. 

We are having lots of stalls, games, refreshments & entertainment too. Please come along and 

bring your family, friends & neighbours to enjoy the afternoon. There will be lots of fun to be had. 

The children (all the children that are attending), will be performing some lovely summer songs 

with Miss Morgan, which will be lovely to see. 

We are looking for helpers for the stalls & games. Your help would be very much appreciated. If 

you are willing to help with this event, can you let the school or one of the committee members 

know by Friday 25th May. Thank you in advance. 

We are also asking if anyone would be so kind as to bake for our cake & refreshment stalls? 

(Ideas such as victoria, chocolate, scones, plumbread, carrot, walnut, coffee, crispy cakes, muffins, 

fairy cakes or flapjack), anything would be gratefully received. All cakes made MUST state if they 

may contain traces of nuts or if it is a nut cake, that it does contain nuts. If you are willing to 

donate any baked goods, please can you let the school know by this Friday (25th May) and they will 

advise you on drop off places and times. 

A huge thank you to all those who have and are selling the tickets for the Grand Raffle, which will 

be drawn at the Summer Fair. We have some fantastic prizes to be won! Please, can I remind you 

that ALL tickets & monies need to be returned by Friday 25th May (including the unsold tickets). 

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. We look forward to seeing 
you all at the Summer Fair. Friends of Nettleton fundraise to provide the added little extras that 
the school can’t provide but enhance the overall school experience, including contributions 
towards school trips, a pantomime and a Christmas Dinner. 
 

If you require any further information please feel free to ask the school or any of the committee 

members who will be more than happy to help. 

Yours sincerely 

Joanne & Team 


